

## St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong
Diocese of Plymouth

22<sup>nd</sup> March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Today you will be receiving your child's school report. This report covers all areas of the National Curriculum and will provide you with a good overview of how your child is progressing in school.

In previous years you were able to access the report online using our data software package, however we have had to change systems and unfortunately the new package does not yet provide this facility. Hopefully you will still find the report very similar to last year and it will provide you with all the information that you require.

Next term there will be consultation evenings for you to discuss your child's progress with the class teacher and, in addition, we will continue to hold our half termly 'Open Book' evenings where you as parents can talk to your child about their learning and their next steps for improvement. Additionally, at the end of Years 2 and 6, teacher assessments and SATS (Standard Assessment Tests) will be reported to parents. At the end of the summer term, Year 1 parents will also be informed of their child's phonic screening score.

I am sure you will find the reports informative and helpful; I look forward to working in partnership with you to achieve the best possible outcomes for your child.

Yours faithfully,

Alelen Armsbrong

Mrs Armstrong

Head Teacher

Telephone: (01202) 676207 Website: www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk E-mail: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk